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Looking Aheadé 
¶ September 2 

-HS Jeans Day ($2.50) 

-Pep Rally 2:45 PMðGYM 

¶ September 5 

NO SCHOOLðLabor Day 

¶ September 6 
-Soph. Ring Meeting 9:45 AM 

¶ September 7 

-2:00 Dismissal 

¶ September 12 

-LSA Golf Outing 

¶ September 13 
Chris Herren Assembly @ 

WLHS 12:30 PM (Leaving 11:30) 

¶ September 16 

-K-12 Jeans Day ($2.50) 

-PTL Meeting 8:30 AM 

-Quarter 1 Midterm 

¶ September 27 
-Senior Grad Meeting 2:30 PM 

-Letter Jacket/Ring Order 

3:00ð6:00 PM 

¶ October 3-7 

HOMECOMING WEEK 

¶ October 5 
-2:00 Dismissal 

¶ October 7 

-HS Jeans Day ($2.50) 

-HC Assembly 2:00 PM 

¶ October 8 

Homecoming Dance 

¶ October 10 
NO SCHOOLðColumbus Day 

¶ October 13 

-School Pictures 

¶ October 14 

-Senior College App Workshop 

10:30 AMð12:00 PM 

-End of 1st Quarter 

-NOON DISMISSAL 

School hours are 8:15 AM - 3:15 PM for all grade levels.   

If your student will be late or you need to pick your student up any time before  

3:15 PM dismissal, please let both their teacher and the school office know ahead 

of time.  This helps everyone prepare and plan for their day. 

Picture Day is set for Thursday, October 13th.   

Students must be in dress code for these pictures, no exceptions. 

Volunteer Hours Update 
 

During our shift into a culture of honor, we are reviewing many of our policies to 

make sure that we are doing all WE can to emulate this culture.  
 

One policy we have begun to look at is our Family Service Hour policy. While we 

desperately need the assistance of our families to keep many of our activities  

going, punishing those who cannot serve with a monetary fine is not conducive to 

honoring our families. A culture of honor would encourage families to be a part of 

our family in serving the school. It is a welcoming culture that people will wish to 

be a part of. LSA welcomes our families to come and help out in our many areas of 

need. We encourage our families to reach out and share their God given gifts with 

our school. So many parents blessed our school with their time, energy, and  

donations last year that we could not have done it without them. We hope to have 

that same generosity again this year.  
 

If you would like to sign up for any of our volunteer positions, please call our  

offices to get more information. 233-2001 (K-8) 233-2000 (HS.)  
 

We look forward to partnering with you as we continue to strive towards a culture 

of honor. 

THERE IS STILL TIME TO SIGN UP TO GOLF OR  

SPONSOR AT THIS YEAR’S LSA GOLF OUTING.  

CONTACT KATIE OR SUSAN AT 233-2001  

WITH ANY QUESTIONS. 



 

FOR YOUR HEALTH... 

Drop off by 9:00 AM  Pick up 

NO SCRIP THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 5TH 

September 12th  September 16th 

September 19th  September 23rd 

September 26th  September 30th 

October 3rd   October 7th 

NO SCRIP THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 10TH 

October 17th   October 21st 

Welcome back to school!  My goal is to keep 

the school environment healthy and safe so 

your child can concentrate on learning.  I am 

here Monday - Friday and can be reached by 

calling 233-2001 ext. 115.  Please come to me 

with any health related concerns you have that 

may affect your child while he/she is at school.  

 

Weôve had some flu symptoms going around 

this week. Please make sure that you keep your 

child home if they are running a fever over 

100.0 and remember they must be fever free for 

24 hours before returning.   

 

Any medication given during the school day 

must come with an authorization form that 

has been filled out by both the doctor and 

the parent.  This includes over the counter  

medication.  Medication is dispensed only 

from the nurseôs office and must NOT be  

carried in backpacks or pockets.  The only  

exception is a rescue inhaler (although this 

needs to be authorized by your childôs doctor).   

 

When keeping your child home ill, please call 

the school office at 233-2000 by 9:00 AM. 

All physicals are due by October 15th for  

9th graders.  I will be contacting you shortly 

as a reminder if I have not received these yet. 

 

In His Care, 

 

Laura Messamore  

lmessamore@lsadecatur.net 

LSA School Nurse 

Junior High students attending the 2018  

Washington D.C. Trip are selling 8ò potted 

mums for $7 each.   They 

come in a variety of colors.  

Orders are due by September 

7th and delivery is on  

September 17th.  Contact any 

current 6th or 7th grade  

student to get yours! 

Otis Spunkmeyer cookie dough is the  

Elementary fall fundraiser this year.  All profits 

will fund special projects for the students. All  

orders are due by September 17th.  Checks can be 

made payable to LSA. If you are interested in  

ordering any, students in K-8 are selling them! 

PTL NEWS 
 

 

Upcoming events:    

 -Next meeting will be September 16th at 

  8:30 AM in the Board Room 

 -Delôs Caramel Apples  

 -Papa Murphyôs fundraiser on September 

  29th (free dress code pass) 

 

If you are interested in being more involved in 

the PTL, please contact Kelli Fonseca at  

(217) 827-7564 or fonsecacona@gmail.com. 

Fall sports have begun.  Check out the schedules 

on our website www.lsadecatur.net and come out 

and support the Lions. #itsgreattobeanLSAlion 

 

Follow us on Twitter: 

@LSA_ Athletics 



 ACT CODE: 141-567 
 

Fees for 2016-2017:  ACT (not writing) 

$42.50. Includes reports for student, his/her 

high school, and up to four college choices. 

 

ACT Plus Writing $58.50.  Includes reports for 

student, his/her high school and up to four  

colleges.  

September 10, 2016 August 7, 2016 

October 22, 2016 September 16, 2016 

December 10, 2016 November 4, 2016 

February 11, 2017 January 13, 2017 

April 8, 2017 March 3, 2017 

June 10, 2017 May 5, 2017 

Testing Date          Registration Deadline Testing Date          Registration Deadline 

Important Information Important Information 

October 1, 2016 September 1, 2016 

November 5, 2016 October 7, 2016 

December 3, 2016 November 3, 2016 

January 21, 2017 December 21, 2016 

March 11, 2017 February 10, 2017 

May 6, 2017 April 7, 2017 

June 3, 2017 May 9, 2017 

SAT CODE: 141-567  
 

The SAT test will only be administered in 

Decatur in October and May  

at Millikin University. 

(Test Center Code: 14-260) 

 

Fees for 2016-2017:   

SAT without Essay $45.00 

SAT with Essay $57.00 

IMPORTANT TEST DATES: 

Upcoming College Visit Days: 

 

September 13th—Concordia Seminary 

September 14th—SIU Carbondale 

September 21st—Millikin University 

September 23rd—SIU Edwardsville 

October 11th—Concordia Chicago 

 

All College Visit Days this year will be during  

A Lunch unless otherwise noted. 
….. Interested in working at Papa Murphys Pizza?  

They are holding open interviews on Saturday,  

September 10th, from 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM, at the 

Decatur, IL location. Simply show up and be  

interviewed. You must be 16 or older to apply. 



Just a reminder that every student needs 20 hours of community service 

each school year which can be done at school, through community  

organizations, at the churches, or even at home.  Students need to fill 

out a service hour form and turn it into the office each time they  

complete a service project. 

LSA ReSale Shop can always use 

volunteers! Come any day  

Monday ï Saturday from  

9:00 AM ï 3:00 PM. Pick your 

day. Pick your hours. Pick your 

job. LSA ReSale Shop also has 

work nights every Thursday at 

5:30 PM. All adults and high 

school students are invited!  
 

The LSA ReSale Shop is located at 421 E. 

Cerro Gordo. Call Judy at 423-0122 for more 

information.  

Lunchroom Volunteers 

Our wonderful cafeteria staff 

is always looking for extra 

hands to help serve lunch. To 

volunteer, go to our website 

www.lsadecatur.net and click 

the Sign-Up Genius link on the bottom, 

right corner of the home page. 

St. Paulôs Lutheran 

Church will be hosting a 

Feed My Starving  

Children Decatur  

Community MobilePack 

weekend on September 

23rd & 24th, and they 

need volunteers! The packing sessions will be Friday, Sep. 23rd 

from 3:30-5:30 PM or 6:00-8:00 PM, and Saturday, Sep. 24th 

from 9:00-11:00 AM, 11:30 AMð1:30 PM, or 2:00-4:00 PM. 

A set up session will take place on Friday, Sep. 23rd from 

12:30-2:30 PM, and a clean up session will take place from 

4:00-6:00 PM on Saturday, Sep.24th. To sign up, please go to 

volunteer.fmsc.org. 

 

If you would like to volunteer with the LSA Teacher & Student 

Group, that session will be on Saturday, Sep. 24th from 9:00-

11:00 AM. Please register at volunteer.fmsc.org and use join 

code 966087 to join this group. 

 

St. Paulôs is located at 1 Bachrach Ct. (off of W. Mound Rd.) in 

Decatur. If you have any questions about this event, please call 

the church at 423-6955. 

WBGL will be hosting its Single Mom Saturday event on 

Saturday, September 24th and they need at least 10  

volunteersðhigh school age and up. 
 

Location: Bob Brady Dodge, 3955 E. Boyd Rd., Decatur 

Time: 7:30 AM to 12:30/1:00 PM (until cleanup is done) 
 

Volunteers will be asked to help dry and vacuum out  

vehicles after the host location changes their oil and runs 

them through the car wash. 
 

If interested, please provide Jerilynn Jones your name, 

phone number, and email at jerilynn@wbgl.org or  

800-475-9245. Also donôt hesitate to contact her with   

any questions you may have! 


